From: Ken Campbell <kdcampbelljr@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 10:58 AM

To: Washoe311 <Washoe311@washoecounty.gov>

Subject: Public Comment on Special Use Permit Case Number WSUP23-0033 (Axe Handle)

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of Washoe County -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you
are sure the content is safe.]

Dear Board Members:

| would like to comment in favor of subject application.

| live in Palomino Valley (1500 Pony Springs Road) and travel Pyramid Way frequently. As you know, it is a two lane,
undivided road with a 65 MPH speed limit. While | don’t know the frequency of accidents on this road, | believe that a 65
MPH undivided road has some safety issues. Without cell phone service, there is no way to contact emergency services
short of driving to where there is service. Cleary, the severity of an occident and the presence - or absence - of
witnesses will affect the ability to do that.

For safety reasons, | see cell phone service as highly desirable and | urge you to approve this application.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit this comment.

Kenneth Campbell
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